
Supreme Court 

In re Adoption of NextGen 
Uniform Bar Examination 

: 
: 

O R D E R 

The Rhode Island Supreme Court Board of Bar Examiners (Board) has engaged in an 

extensive study of the NextGen Uniform Bar Examination (NextGen), which is being created by 

the National Conference of Bar Examiners to replace the Uniform Bar Examination.  This study 

culminated in the Board’s recommendation that the Court adopt NextGen beginning with the July 

2028 bar examination administration.  After careful consideration, the Court adopts the Board’s 

recommendation, subject to the enactment of necessary rule amendments.   

The Court extends its sincere gratitude to the Board and bar admissions staff for their time 

and thorough review of this issue. 

Entered as an Order of this Court this 7th day of May 2025. 

Suttell, C. J. 

Goldberg, J. 
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Long, J. 

/s/




